
EDUCARE N4 – N6 

 

The Department of Education in a recent letter released last year announced the suspension of the Educare N4 
– N6 program. According to the letter, no College in SA is allowed to register students into the program going 
forward. 

 

Meanwhile, despite the suspension of the program, the following information should be noted; 

1. Students who are already enrolled on the program can continue to study until they complete     their 
study. 

2. Students who are already enrolled on the program have until the end of next year to complete the 
study. 

 

Therefore, the College is advising all students who were previously enrolled and who are yet to complete their 
study of this program to use the opportunity stated in two (2) above to re-register back into the College for the 
2024 June/July semester so as to complete the study either via face-to-face or online. 

For more information, please contact the College via the WhatsApp numbers stated below for assistance or for more 
information; 

 

 064 053 2866 - Academic officer 

 081 068 8964 – Admin officer 

 060 523 3391 – Student advisor  

 
 

Thank you. 
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